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Transpower releases Statement of Corporate Intent 
 
Transpower New Zealand Limited advises that its Statement of Corporate Intent is 
now available at https://www.transpower.co.nz/resources/statement-corporate-intent-
201819.  
 
The Statement of Corporate Intent sets out the Board’s overall intentions and objectives for 
Transpower for the year commencing 1 July 2018 and the following two financial years. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Laura Ackland, Senior Corporate Communications Advisor, 04 590 6721 or 027 565 3783. 
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